
CITY OF FRANKLIN 

NOTICE OF CORRECTED PUBLIC HEARING & MEETING 

LOCATION 

 

 

The Public Hearing regarding a proposed application to the Community 

Development Finance Authority for up to $500,000 in CDBG Housing 

Grant Funds on Monday, January 8th, 2024 at 6:00 p.m. was 

inadvertently posted in the Union Leader with an incorrect location of 

City Hall.   

 

The correct location is the Franklin Lodge of Elks. 

The original posting on the website, the City Hall Community Board 

and the Franklin Public Library were listed correctly. 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

City of Franklin  

316 Central Street 

Franklin, NH  03235 

(603) 934-3900 
 


